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June 11, 2018 
 
 
 
Mark Mortenson 
All-Color Powder Coating, Inc. 
298 N. Burr Oak Avenue 
Oregon, WI  53575 
 
Dear Mark: 
 
We would like to express our great appreciation for your Silver Sponsorship ($150) for our 
5th Annual Putts for Paws Golf Outing.  We value your support and your contributions to 
our community.  We look forward to improving our already outstanding K9 Program with the 
funding you have provided.  The funds will be used for expenses to help sustain our program 
such as training, equipment, care, and other costs.   
 
Without the great support from the community, our successful K9 program would not be 
possible.  Thank you very much for your donation and your support.  We will continue to 
provide the community with the best service possible, and we look forward to interacting 
with you on a daily basis.  
 
Thank you again for your generous donation! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Putt for Paws Committee 
 

Chief Uhl, Sergeant Elsner, K9 Vende,  
K9 Officer Josh Kohlman 
Officer Gowan, Lt. Pagenkopf,  
& Officer Whitworth 
 
 
 


